
From:  Anna Josenhans <annamjosenhans@gmail.com>

Sent time:  06/01/2020 08:12:22 AM

To:  mindy.nguyen@lacity.org

Subject:  ENV-2018-2116-EIR
 

Good morning,

As residents of Beachwood Canyon, we strongly disapprove of the Hollywood Center/Millennium Project!  Building a skyscraper 
on an earthquake fault line is simply ludicrous!  In addition, the blight on the landscape is of serious concern.  Capitol Records, a 
historic landmark, will be effectively destroyed and dwarfed by a behemoth completely out of a place in a landscape of two to four 
story buildings.  Please consider and respect my community’s feelings.

Also, please feel free to call us with questions or further clarification of our comments at 323.463-6303.

Thanks for your consideration.

Sincerely,
Anna Josenhans & Greg Hayden
2748 Westshire Drive
Los Angeles, CA  90068

Give nature a chance to do her good work and nature will give every person a greater opportunity in health, strength and 
mental power.  Colonel Griffith J. Griffith


